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To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: Gerry Arances <gerry.arances@ceedphilippines.com>, Avril De Torres <aapdetorres@ceedphilippines.com>

Dear Executive Director Lormelyn Claudio:

Greetings from Protect VIP, a coalition of residents, fisherfolk youth, civil society, and people’s organizations, faith-based
and labor groups, and supporting groups convened with the common interest of protecting the Verde Island Passage
(VIP).

Attached herewith is a letter regarding the Urgent updates on Department of Energy and Natural Resources -
MIMAROPA'’s actions to contain the oil spill caused by MT Princess Empress and the extent of its investigation with the
same

You may reach us through our legal researcher, Ms. Jesha Goli-Cruz, through her email address: jggolicruz.ceedph@
gmail.com or her mobile number 0905 253 2609.

We hope to hear from you soon.
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